
Class 3 

Summer 2 Learning Letter  

  

Dear parents and carers, 

We hope you have had an enjoyable, half term. If you have any questions throughout the year, 

please do not hesitate to ask or email h.lear@rbk.n-yorks.sch.uk. This letter will include key 

information, dates and homework for the term. 

A polite reminder that all communications need to be sent to one of the following: 

• Class Teachers - For questions regarding your child's learning/wellbeing in class. 

• Miss Lear - Senior teacher and DDSL h.lear@rbk.n-yorks.sch.uk 

• Mrs Foster - Deputy Headteacher/DDSL - e.foster@rbk.n-yorks.sch.uk 

• Mrs Randall - Federation Business Manager - ripleyadmin@rbk.n-yorks.sch.uk 

If you need to contact Miss Kirkman, as your query is of a more serious nature, please email ripleyadmin@rbk.n-
yorks.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Lear  

Day to day routine  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Swimming 

Full swimming kit 
including swim 
wear, towel and 

swim hat. 

 PE 
Full kit in school 

for PE in the 
afternoon. 

 Celebration 
Assembly 

Parents and carers 
invited in for Miss 
Kirkman assembly 

every 3 weeks. 
 

Homework books 
and reading records 

due in. New 
homework given out.  

 
Spelling test. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please make sure your 

child’s pencil case is 

replenished for the half 

term. 

Keep up to date with our 

learning on socials – check 

out our Facebook page! 

Reading Records to be brought in 

every Friday. 10 reads over the 

week equate to a dip in the prize 

box! 
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Homework 

Homework is to be brought in every Friday where it is marked and new homework set. Children 

are to complete the following homework each week: 

- Reading daily 

- Spelling shed spelling practise 

- Times Table Rockstars 

Please continue to complete homework in the homework books. Below, there is additional topic-

based homework that can be completed over the half term to deepen and extend knowledge learnt 

in school. This needs to be handed in on SeeSaw / homework book / emailed to class teacher on 

Monday 14th July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Create a fact file about the heart 

and circulation. 

Use your knowledge of ratio to 

upscale a recipe. Can you make 

it for the class? 

Create a French vocabulary 

book.  

Reading Challenge: Read as 

many books as you can over 

the half term – how tall is 

your pile at the end?! 

 

 

Class 3 Homework  

Summer Term 2 

 

Create a piece of artwork inspired 

by our linked theme in music: Pop 

Art. 

Use Spelling Shed to practise 

your half termly spellings. 

 



I am very excited to see your projects! Please feel free to come up with your own project if you 

have a different idea. Please email projects to Miss Lear (h.lear@rbk.n-yorks.sch.uk) or bring them 

to school by Monday 14th July.If you have any issues/queries or need support with resources, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 Learning this half term  

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 3 Curriculum 

Overview  

English 

In English, we will be 

reading ‘Pig Heart Boy’. 

We will use it to answer 

reading comprehension 

questions as well as 

pieces of writing. 

Maths 

In Maths, we will be 

focusing on putting our 

learning into practise 

through problem solving 

and investigation style 

mathematics.  

Science 

In Science, we will 

continue to be learning 

about heart and 

circulation.   

Art 

In Art, we will be focusing 

on sculpture and 3D 

linking to the topic 

‘making memories’. 

Geography 

In Geography, we will be 

carrying out independent 

fieldwork enquiries.  

PSHE 

In PSHE, our topic is 

safety and the changing 

body.  

RE 

In RE, we will be 

discussing the question 

‘What does it mean to be 

Muslim in Britain today?’ 

 

French 

This half term we will be 

exploring visiting a town in 

France. 

 

Music 

In Music, we will be 

investigating and learning 

about theme and variation 

linking with Pop Art. 

PE 

In PE, we will be 

swimming and taking part 

in rounders. 
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